This year marks the
100th Anniversary
of the creation of
Mr. Peanut!
Antonio Gentile, a
fifteen year old z q r S
boy at the time,
created the
drawing which
later became

Mr. Peanut.

Mr. Gentile’s

nephew, Robert
Slade, will talk U
about Mr. Gentile’s

interesting but
relatively short life, O Urney throu 9 N the
and his past with Robert Slade

relationship with
the Obici family.

)

Tuesday, July 12
2:00pm-3:00pm
Phillips-Dawson House
137 Bank St. | Suffolk, VA

Home of the Suffolk-Nansemond Historical Society

There will also be
an exhibit with all
of the original
drawings.

Light refreshments
will be available.

.;55: 7567.514.7323
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